

Layton Primary School

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Clucas **Deputy Headteacher**: Mrs Clare Scott

Friday 29th September 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Next week on Friday 6th October, your child will be taking part in a short local walk around Layton during school time. As part of our Geography topic, we have been learning about our local area and will specifically be looking at different house types around Layton.

Due to this being a local walk, consent has already been given when enrolling your child last year. However, if you would like your child to not take part, please let your class teacher know before Thursday 5th October.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 1 team.















